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Ms. Pat Vacca
Director's Office
Nuclear Medicine Safety

and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Vacca:

Enclosed is the additional information required for
adding my name to the Materials License for Npelear Medicine at
Irvington General Hospital.

You will notice that my experience was gained both at
Montefiore and Irvington General Hospital and that the Precep-
torship was signed by Dr. Iconard Freeman, Director of Nuclear
Medicine at Montefiore, and by Dr. Jatin Gajarawala, Directer of
Nuclear Medicine at Irvington General. Dr. Gajarawala is cur-
rently on the Materials License at Irvington General.

I hope this will be sufficient to supply all of the informa-
tion that you require. Thank you for your patience in this
matter.

Very truly yours,

* hg& Ub'
ward Burak, M.D.

Director of Radiology
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